
2024 JUNIOR
TAP EXAMS

Who?

This is an introductory exam with a
Glenn Wood Tap Examiner which aims
to be a fun and self esteem boosting
experience.

The exam will be held Sunday 1
December at our studio. Each exam
will take approximately 20 minutes.
Students are examined in sets of 2-4.

Book online by 20 November via:
www.trybooking.com/BNUKC

SUNDAY 1 DECEMBER

All Junior tap students (Kindergarten
and Year 1 at school) are eligible to do
a tap exam. Students wear their class
uniform for the exam.

Exams are a great way to consolidate
dance skills and motivate students. All
students receive a report from the
examiner and a medal from Caper.

What?

When
and

Where?

Why?

How?

At the end of the year we will
be holding tap exams for our
Junior students (Kindergarten
and Year 1 age). We encourage
all Junior students to participate
(although participation is
optional).

Exams are a wonderful way to
learn about goal setting. We
see an improvement in the
skills of students who do exams
as well as increased confidence
and motivation.

The Junior Tap exam is part of
the Glenn Wood Tap syllabus.  
We have been training our
students in this syllabus since
2004 as it as a modern,
enjoyable and musical style of
tap that works on progressional
learning and foundation skills.

This exam is for beginners and  
the syllabus has been covered
in the Junior tap classes
throughout the year.  After the
concert, the Junior classes will
revise the exam syllabus so the
students are ready to
demonstrate what they have
been learning for the examiner.  
All students will be able to
perform the exam exercises at
an examinable standard. No
student should feel that they
are not "ready" for the exam.

Students wear their class
uniform for the exam. Please
contact us if you have any
questions.  

https://www.trybooking.com/BNUKC

